
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

SYDNEY FISH MARKET’S BEHIND THE SCENES TOURS RETURN AFTER COVID HIATUS 

 

After being suspended for nearly a year due to COVID-19, ^ǇĚŶĞǇ�&ŝƐŚ�DĂƌŬĞƚ͛Ɛ�ƌĞŶŽǁŶĞĚ��ĞŚŝŶĚ�

the Scenes tours are set to return on Tuesday 6th April, just in time for the school holidays! 

The flagship tours allow you to explore the aspects of Sydney Fish Market that regular customers 

ĚŽŶ͛ƚ�ƐĞĞ͕�ŝŶĐůƵĚŝŶŐ͗�ƚŚĞ�ŚŝƐƚŽƌǇ�ŽĨ�^ǇĚŶĞǇ�&ŝƐŚ�DĂƌŬĞƚ͕�ƚŚĞ��ƵƚĐŚ�ĂƵĐƚŝŽŶ�ĂŶĚ�ďƵǇŝŶŐ�ƐǇƐƚĞŵ͕�

touring the auction floor (viewing over 100 species), witnessing Oyster shucking, and touring our 

specialist seafood retailers to view sashimi, live product and more. 

Have you ever wanted to know more about where your seafood comes from? What the Australian 

seafood industry does to ensure your seafood is sustainable? Or where the top-level restaurants go 

to get the freshest of the fresh?  

Have these questions and more answered on the Sydney Fish Market Behind the Scenes Tour: the 

perfect school holiday activity! Numbers are limited to 6 people per group, so get in quick. 

 

When: Tours will be held every weekday from Tuesday 6th April onwards (except public holidays and 

between Christmas and New Year). Tours begin at 6.40am sharp and will end around 8:30am, so you 

https://www.facebook.com/sydneyfishmarket/?fref=ts
https://instagram.com/sydneyfishmarket
https://twitter.com/SydFishMarket
http://www.youtube.com/user/Theŷ����ƵFishMarket

